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STUDENT STAFF PIZZA PARTY:

The annual Student Staff Appreciation Pizza Party will be held on 
Wednesday, May 4th at noon in the Javits Room.  Student supervisors 
that are willing to help set up, clean up & serve pizza  please contact 
Jeanne.  We ask the supervisors to provide desserts (cookies, donuts, 
brownies or whole fruit) and library administration will supply the pizza 
and soda.  Flyers will be sent to each department.
Thanks,
Social Events Team

BABY NEWS:

1) The libraries will have a new patron (in 18 years).  Dana and David are now 
parents!!

Brian Garrett
6 lbs. 2 oz.
19 inches long
Born at St. Catherine of Siena Hospital, Smithtown on April 24.

2) As of this moment Gisele's baby is on the way . . . the shower for April 26th 
is now ON HOLD.  We will enjoy coffee and the cake which was ordered, but 
will have the full celebration at a later time.  More news to follow!
Stop at Javits Room on April 26th between 10:00 - 11:00 am for refreshments 
only.

THANK YOU FROM NAZI:


